
 

 
 

 

 

 
27th June 2024 

Ravenstone Church Visit  

Reception have been learning about 
special places in RE and that a church 
is a special place for Christians. The 
children enjoyed looking around the 
church and learning the names of 

different items there, such as the font 
and the pulpit. Thank you to the 
wardens who welcomed us and 

provided refreshments. We have had a 
wonderful afternoon. 


